
                                                                                                                                                                                                          
 

                       

 

 

 

 
 
 

         

 

OPENING OF THE WALADU ARCHAEOLOGICAL LIBRARY 

AND LABORATORY 

  
College of Archaeology of the University of Al-Qadisiyah 

Sunday the 14th of April 2019 – 3 pm 

 

www.waladu.unibo.it 

 

 

 

3 pm – Institutional welcoming address 

Prof. Dr. Ferdous Abbas Jabir – President of the University of Al-Qadisiyah  

Dr. Sami Alhasnawi – Governor of Diwaniyah 

Dr. Basim Al Naaly – Director of SBAH in Diwaniyah 

Prof. Dr. Nicolò Marchetti – Coordinator of the WALADU Project, University of Bologna 

 

3.45 pm – Opening of the WALADU Archaeological Library and Laboratory 

 

 


